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State of Alaska 

Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

April.akers@alaska.gov 

 
March 15, 2023 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 3 
 ITB 23-VSW-EMM-010 
 Emmonak Water Intake Project 
 ITB Due Date: March 17, 2023 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: Vendor: In the scope of work on page 3 of 3 of the invitation to bid, it states that the 2020 
materials were purchased that encompass the owner provided materials. In that statement it says 
“excavator” but the list of materials appears to identify a compaction attachment for an excavator. 
Please clarify if an excavator is owner furnished for use or just the attachment. 
 
Department: The term “excavator”  was a typo. There is no owner furnished excavator. The only 
equipment purchased was the compactor attachment. 
 

2. Vendor: I think it is important to not all of these permits are expired. 

• ADEC void 2 years after – void 12/20/2021 

• USACE – appears to be needing to be reissues as its after 3/22/2022 when all the NWP was 
expected to be changed 

• ADFG Fish Habitat expired 12/30/2020 
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Not terribly surprised of course, but as supplied this project is not permitted. I would recommend 
some acknowledgement of this and some statement saying you guys will have active permits in place 
for construction or something. 
 
Department: The department is in the process of  renewing the USACE and ADFG Fish Habitat 
permits. The ADEC permit was extended to 12/20/2023. These permits will be in place before any 
construction will begin. 
 

April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 

 


